
 

 

  

 

We went to watch Diversity in a pantomime. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We went trampolining and LaserStorm                   

in Grantham. 

  

There was live music at Stamford Corn Exchange 

and we loved singing and dancing to the music. 

  

We took the train to Leicester and went to Soft 

Touch Arts where we watched a drag show and 

decorated t-shirts using a bicycle. 

  

 

We still enjoying going to the Wisteria and playing 

games especially Uno.  
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Our Cinema Club has continued to be popular too, 

so big thanks to Sam for choosing the films.   

  

A big thank you to the leaders and volunteers that 

support us each week especially Ashley who is 

now organising the group and making sure         

everyone is in the right place at the right time.  

  

Finally thank you to Jacqui and those in our     

committee who work to make sure our group runs 

smoothly.  

  

If you would like to join us and you are over         

18 years old please contact us.   

You can also like and follow us on Facebook and 

Twitter - details are below. 

  

ohcrutland@gmail.co.uk 

 

http://outofhoursclubrutland.co.uk 

  

https://www.facebook.com/OHCRutland 

 

https://www.twitter.com/OHCRutland 

 


